
June 29, 2022

North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-4300

Docket E-100 Sub 180

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to OPPOSE the plan submitted to the North Carolina Utilities Commission to change the
.

net.Tetering. rulesfor Duke EnergV '.esidential Customers. We have only heard about this plan'l
word of mouth and as an active solar residential customer find it hard to believe that we"ha7e received'
no correspondence from Duke directly what their intentions are.

We are concerned:

* That. there. has rlot beento our knowledge as required by NC House Bill 589 an investigation
^egardmg the costs and benefits of rooftop solar prior to any changes to the net mete^ng'plan.

. The effect on North Carolina's climate goals if net metering is changed such that potentia"!'
customers are discouraged. We have generally been pleased with the current costs associated
with our current net metering plan compared to other plans that friends have who are7erved~l
another electric utility.

. That discouraging solar investment would cost North Carolina welt paying jobs.

. That it is not fair for Duke to change our net metering plan retroactively

Again, please reject this plan and SAVE ROOFTOP SOLAR!

Thank you for your consideration,

7)^- j^ic^
' ^OM^

Donna and Lee Oliver

616 Christian Creek Road

Swannanoa, NC 28778


